
C.H.M9FARLANE
PRESIDENT

M9EVRUXE SON & HODGSON, LIMITED 
MONTREAL

December 9th, 1925,

Dear sir Arthur
I return you herewith 

the book of statistics issued by the British 

War Office. I am exceedingly obliged to 

you for giving me the chance of looking tais 

over. The figures are colossal, and beyond 

the ordinary man’s comprehension, but it gives 

one an idea of what a tremendous effort the 

Empire made,
With kind regards,

believe me,
yours sincerely,,

Sir Arthur W. Currie,

Montreal.


